
Hello Class Leaders, 

  

Just a quick note from our Career Services Team, please share with your classes! 

  

Service Academy Career Conference (SACC):  Stand out among the 
competition at the first SACC of 2021 on February 22-26.  While much is 
changing, the SACC is dedicated to bringing you the best connections possible - 

whether you are considering a career change, pursuing advanced education, or 
your organization is hiring top-tier talent.  To enhance the virtual experience and 

include many employers, we have partnered with Brazen, a leading virtual hiring 
event and online career fair platform.  Learn more and register here: https://sacc-

jobfair.com/. 

  

Respectfully, 

Cathy 

  

Cathy Kilner ‘90 
Director of Class Services 

  

Direct Phone: 845.446.1563 
Class Services: 845.446.1614 
Class Ring Memorial Program:  845.446.1614 
Membership:  845.446.1614 
50-Year Affiliation Program:  845.446.1614 
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